Gazla Sink —

From: Ryan M. Buckingham <ryan.buckingham@franklincountyema.com>
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 2:59 PM

To: Gayla Sink Prather

Subject: Donation of Vehicle

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: ' Red Category

Our office is releasing a 2008 Ford Crown Victoria Police Interceptor sedan from our inventory. The vehicle has some
maintenance issues and is no longer feasible for us to maintain. The City of Zeigler Police Department has requested use
of the vehicle as a donation. The vehicle was donated to our agency by the City of Benton Police Department.

I would like to request that the Board approve the donation of this vehicle to the City of Zeigler.

Ryan M. Buckingham
Director of Emergency Management

Sent from my iPhone=
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